
Open Evening

Open Day

You are warmly invited to attend the following:

Thursday 19th September 2024 6pm-9pm
Headteacher’s Address: 6.15pm, 7.15pm & 8.15pm

Monday 23rd September 2024
9.30am



For more information, please visit www.broughtonhigh.co.uk
or telephone 01772 863849

Broughton High School | Woodplumpton Lane | Broughton | Preston | PR3 5JJ
Tel: 01772 863849 | Email: admin@broughtonhigh.co.uk | www.broughtonhigh.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr David Botes

Our motto ‘Achieving Together’ encapsulates life at Broughton High School. 
We have an excellent reputation in the local community because of the high 
standards we have for our pupils in all areas of school life. We have marvellous 
young people who are courteous, proud of their school and eager to succeed. 
The atmosphere at Broughton is unique and visitors often say it has a ‘family 
feel’ and comment on the calm, purposeful environment.

Exam results do matter to us and we put a high priority on every child making 
progress in and out of the classroom. We do this because we have staff who 
genuinely care about our children. The quality of relationships is first class and 
children and staff enjoy learning and working here.

Together we can all achieve our ‘Best at Broughton’.


